
June 4, 2020 

 

Millersburg Area School District Families, 

As mentioned in a previous district communication, the administration has been planning for 
students to complete their traditional end of school year routines.  The planned student materials 
drop off, pick up and locker clean out is scheduled the week of June 8th.  A separate, specific 
communication will be sent from your child’s building principal tomorrow, June 5th.  As always, 
the priority is the safety of students, families and our staff.  For this reason, only students will be 
granted access to their respective school building.  Students entering their respective building 
must wear a mask in a manner that complies with CDC guidelines. 

Building principals will split students into respective time slots.  During your child’s scheduled 
time, your child should come prepared to: 

• Return textbooks 
• Return library books 
• Return calculators 
• Return chorus and band music folders 
• Empty desks/lockers 
• Pick up Lifetouch pictures 
• Pick up yearbooks 
• Pay any unpaid lunch balances. 

Please note, students are not to return district provided Chromebooks or iPads at this time. 

The District nurse will be returning all student medications at the high school entrance on 
Thursday, June 11th from 9:00 AM until 12:00 PM   

Thank you for your patience as we continue to work together to wrap up a school year like we 
have never experienced before in a safe and efficient manner.  We look forward to the beginning 
of the 2020-2021 school year on August 24, 2020.   

 

Thomas J. Haupt  

Superintendent 

 

 


